
 

  

 

  

 A Message From the Exalted Ruler 
 

   Hello everyone,  

I hope you are all enjoying your 

summer so far. Just because itôs the 

lazy days of summer doesnôt mean 

there arenôt a lot of things going on at 

our lodge.  

   First, I would like to welcome James Paucella and Kenneth Jannaronei, our 

newest members who were both installed at our last meeting. I hope everyone 

will extend their warmest welcomes in order to make them feel right at home.  

On July 9th, we held our second Horse riding event at the HorseSence Therapeutic Center. More than 

40 special needs children attended for horse riding, games, dancing, and food. Mike and Laurie Pasnick 

did another great job coordinating the event. Thank you to Janice, Russ, Stella, Matt, and everyone else 

that helped that day.  

   Our Special Children Committee along with Chairperson Chris Mayer had their Carnival by the Bay 

in Seaside Heights on July 16th. Like always Chris did an outstanding job as children were treated with 

boat rides, games, and activities.  

   Mike Redding held a summer BBQ for senior citizens at the senior center with hotdogs, burgers, 

games, and music. Thank you to Bob Oxford, Connie Cantwell, and Janice ensuring a good time for 

all.  

   In early July, the American Red Cross issued a call for blood donations after seeing a shortage in 

their supply.  This past Thursday we held an Emergency Blood Drive. Jerry Detoro and his wife Sharon 

coordinated the drive, which collected 43 units for the Red Cross. Thank you to everyone who donated.  

   I had the honor of attending the Grand Lodge Convention in Reno, NV, where Malcom J. McPherson 

from Lyndhurst Lodge #1505 was installed as the 140th Grand Exalted Ruler. The New Jersey State 

Elks were loud and proud cheering Malcom on when he was nominated. I also had the pleasure of 
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seeing our very own Ryland Berry be installed as the Southeast District Deputy. During the convention, 

I was able to attend various seminars from membership, to the upcoming 150th Elks Anniversary 

marketing strategy. These seminars and more have taught me how to run a more efficient and 

successful lodge, and I look forward to sharing all the great information I gathered while in Reno.  

On Friday, July 28th, our lodge hosted the Jewel Ceremony for Southeast District Deputy Ryland 

Berry. It was attended by high dignitaries from the New Jersey State Elks and around the Southeast 

District. Everyone at the Howell Elks wishes Ryland the best of luck and a great year.  

In closing, here are some upcoming events scheduled for August.  

 

August 2nd ï NJ State Elks Americanism Meeting  

August 6th ï Flag Retirement Ceremony at Lacey Lodge, 12 pm 

August 7th ï Southeast District Committee Meetings at Jackson Lodge 

August 8th ï Manasquan Camp Moore Day 

August 10th ï Ritual Clinic at Brick Lodge, 7:30 pm 

August 14th ï District Deputy Clinic at Howell Lodge, 8 pm 

August 17th ï Howell Lodge Meeting, 8pm 

August 19th ï Parrots in Paradise at Lacey, 6pm 

August 19th - Tom Yutko District Deputy Testimonial at Brick Lodge 

August 26th ï MC Pig Roast at Manahawkin Lodge  

 

Enjoy the rest of your summer. 
 

Fraternally Yours 

John Ventolo ER Howell #2515 

 

Secretaryôs Message 

 
   Hello Everyone, 

If you have already paid your dues, thank you.  At this time, we still have 34 delinquent members. (3 members 

have requested to be dropped) Please look over the list below. If you are a sponsor of someone on the 

delinquent list, please contact them.   

If you know of anyone having financial difficulties, please contact me, ER John or membership chairperson, 

Greg Scarlato. All calls will be confidential.  WE would rather help a member than lose a member.  

 

Delinquent Members 

Maryanne Brown, Steven Butkus, Timothy Carpenter, Joseph Cox, Gary Detoro, Stuart Devin, Frank Diamente, 

Anthony Ennas, Stephen Gailing, Warren George, Robert Heydorn, Linda Horvath, Ralph Kocsis, Warren 

Kuhlthae, William Martell, Brian McCarthy, Angelo Morrone, Michael Mulvaney,  George Pankewytch,  

Gunner Rimek, Francis Robisky,  Patrick Ruane, Anthony Siciliano, Larry Szabo, Lee Sparek, 

 Brian Tussel, Merritt Volz, Glen Wallschlegger, Donna Weiss, George Weiss. 

  

   Please take this time to send in your payment of $73.00 for regular members and $33.00 for those of you who 

are lifetime members.  PLEASE do not miss out on our upcoming functions because you have not paid your 

dues. 

   Congratulations to our Newly installed District Deputy, Grand Exalted Ruler, Ryland Berry.  We wish you a 

great and productive year. 

   Congratulations to our 2 newest lodge members, Kenneth Jannarone & James Pauciello.  Also, welcome back 

to newly reinstated member, Dave Fortier. 

 

Our next lodge meeting is Thursday, August 17. 



   

   If you have not signed up for an Elks.org account, please do so.  There is so much information on the website.  

Please visit the Lodge website, the address is: www.howellelks.com. There is a lot of information posted and 

updated daily with all upcoming events. Please make an effort to come out and support them 

If you have recently moved, please contact me by email (CantwellConnie@yahoo.com), phone (732-259-9666) 

I need to update your information with Grand Lodge. 

    

Thank you again fraternally,  

Connie Cantwell, PER 

 

Elks National Foundation 
 

 

   The Howell Elks funded by our Beacon Grant from 

the Elks National Foundation, in partnership with 

HorseSense Therapeutic Riding of Howell, NJ (owners 

Tom & Loree Mahalchick) hosted a picnic and 

horseback riding for individuals with special needs. 

Sixty children enjoyed a day of horseback riding and 

lunch (provided by the Howell Elks and its volunteers). 

The Howell Elks and HorseSense plan to continue this 

program in the fall. 

 

Fraternally,  

Mike Pasnick, PER       

 

 

 

Community Activities  

 

 

   I would like to extend a sincere Thank You to 

the following members for their time and hard 

work in making the July 6th Senior Luncheon a 

success. Thank You to Greg Scarlato and Bob 

Oxford for transporting the grill back and forth to 

the Senior Center. Thanks to Juan Flores for 

assisting Bob in cooking the Hot Dogs and 

Hamburgers. Thank You also to Connie Cantwell 

and Janice Wood for helping serve the food to the 

seniors.  I truly appreciate your dedication and I 

am sure the seniors do as well.  The next Senior 

Luncheon is scheduled for Thursday August 24 at 

the Senior Center. We also have a date scheduled 

for Friday September 22 at our lodge. I welcome 

anybody to come out and lend a hand. It is a very 

rewarding day.  Feel free to contact me, should 

you have any questions or ideas. 

 

Sincerely Yours in Elkdom 

Mike Reddington, Esteemed Loyal Knight 



 



 

 

Sickness and Distress 

 

 
    Hello Members, 

If you happen to know of any Howell Elks member who is sick or has passed away, please give me a call and 

leave a message to that effect. 

It would be appreciated, ñAn Elk is never forgotten, never forsakenò. 

 

Thank You 

Juan A. Flores Sickness and Distress\ 

732-751-1463 

 

 

 

Public Relations  
     

Hello Members, 

If there are any events that needs promotion, reporting or pictures taken, 

please, let me know at the earliest time available. 

 

Thank you, 

Juan A. Flores Public Relations 

732-751-1463 

 

 

 

Howler 

 

 

 

   If you enjoy the monthly editions of the Howler and would like to join our list of boosters for 

the Howler or post a person in the ñIn Memory Of sectionò: Please send $12.00 for a 12-month 

booster or in memory of to: 

 

   Howell Elks 84 Ramtown Greenville Road Howell, NJ 07731 (when sending in for a memory 

booster please include the personôs name and the name of the submitter) 

 

   Make checks payable to Howell Elks 2515 

Or pay online at www.howellelks.com click on fundraisers 

 

 

If you find yourself not on the booster list it is because your 1 year booster has expired. 

Thank you for your support. 

 If you would like to renew your booster for another year follow the above instructions. 

 

http://www.howellelks.com/


Boosters 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Memory Of 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diane Dilzell 
submitted by:  

Janice Wood 6/17 

 
 

 

 
 

Martin J. Tusing  
submitted by:  

Al Tusing 07/15 *5 yrs 

 

USS Barney DDG-6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

USS Camden AOE-2 
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

    8/16 

Tommy Bowe 05/13 *5yrs   

Diane Dizell 06/12 *5yr     

Al Tusing 3/17 

Dave Fortier 8/17  

   

 

Janice Wood 5/17  

Juan Flores 3/17 

George Adams 6/17  

Youôre Ad in the 

Howler 
 

 
ı page for 1 yearé..$12.00        

İ page for 1 yearé..$24.00 

Full Page for 1 year...$48.00 

Contact Sal Raffele at 

sal150@comcast.net 
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